
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It’s the last week of the half term before we all take a week’s rest. Well done to all the children (and adults!) 

who have managed to do such an amazing job with their home learning over the past 6 weeks. No-one could 

have imagined this time last year that we would be in this situation but it is important to take some time to 

reflect on some of the positive things that have come out of this pandemic. Children have developed skills in 

resilience, independence and self-study and I think we have all learnt a lot more about the world of Zoom 

and Google Classroom! 

Please take some time next week to have a ‘holiday’; to rest and relax. It is important however that we all 

continue to follow the lock-down rules and not be socialising outside of our household bubbles. 

Enjoy,  

Regards, Ms Helm 

BIKE REPAIRS . . . WATCH THIS 

SPACE . . .  

As we are getting closer to 

Spring, some children are going 

to want to start to go out on 

their bikes. We are looking to 

arrange some ‘bike repair’ days 

in the school playground to 

help fix your bikes to make sure 

they are safe and roadworthy. 

Watch this space for more     

information . . .  

HOME LEARNING HELP: 
 

https://www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/ 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/


 

DOES YOUR CHILD NEED SOME MORE BOOKS TO READ? 

We are opening the North Beckton library service for our home 

learners to come and choose books to take and read at home. 

The library service will be open every Monday and Tuesday from 

9:30am- 2:30pm.   

THERE IS STILL 

TIME TO      

ENTER THE 

BAKE-OFF 

COMPETITION 


